
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

21. KEEP NEW ZEALAND BEAUTIFUL CONFERENCE 
  
 The Board considered a report seeking approval to fund a Board member to attend the Keep New 

Zealand Beautiful Conference in Waitakere City from 21 to 23 September.   
 
 The Board resolved that no representative from the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board be sent to 

the above conference this year. 
 
 


